
 

  

 

 

  
 

Fund Closure 

Scotia Sustainable Emerging Market Fund 

 

 

August 29, 2024 

 

 

 

Subject: Scotia Sustainable Emerging Markets Fund Closure 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Scotia Sustainable Emerging Markets Fund will be closed effective 30th August, 

2024.  

 

 

 

 

Please contact me If you have any questions. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Christopher Clarke 

Director, Distribution and Operational Oversight 

Scotiabank & Trust (Cayman) Ltd. 

christopher.clarke@scotiabank.com 

 


